We want to hear your views

Our survey will be open
for four weeks from
10 February 2021

until 10 March 2021

<hinktravel

New sense of direction.




Gloucestershire County Council wants to hear
your views on the B4063 Cycleway scheme
linking Gloucester and Cheltenham.

Your feedback will help shape the scheme, making sure the final plan
provides a safe, convenient and direct route between Gloucester and
Cheltenham via GCHQ, Staverton, Churchdown, University of
Gloucestershire and Gloucestershire Royal Hospital.

This is also your opportunity to show us your enthusiasm for cycling,
tackling climate change, and other parts of our vision for the county.

The B4063 Cycleway aims to:

Help make cycling safer and more appealing

Improve health and wellbeing

Reduce carbon emissions and tackle climate change

Have your say ...

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, and in line with social distancing,
we will not be holding any public events. We want to hear from as many
people as possible, so please share this survey information with your
friends, family and work colleagues nearby.

To find out more about the scheme and to complete our survey, scan
the QR code on this page or go to www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/B4063

You can also sign up to receive updates on the scheme as it progresses.

If you have any questions, you can email the team
at majorprojects@gloucestershire.gov.uk

We look forward to hearing from you.




